KyMEA Publishes New RFP for Peaking Capacity and Energy

Thank you for your interest in and response to Kentucky Municipal Energy Agency’s (“KyMEA”) Request for Power Supply Proposals - RFP# 2015-1 dated September 2015.  

KyMEA has issued a new RFP that solicits proposals to supply electric peaking capacity and energy to the Agency from natural gas combustion turbine (CT), or other peaking capacity resources beginning May 1, 2019.  The new invitation for proposals and all proposals submitted in response thereto will be subject to the provisions of KyMEA’s Request for Proposals (RFP), RFP# 2016-1 dated April 2016 (“Apr 2016 RFP”), which provides the specifications for this new solicitation.  A copy of the new Apr 2016 RFP is attached for your convenience, reference, and consideration. 
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Please note that contacts by prospective proposers with KyMEA Board members and other representatives of KyMEA or its Members will be a cause for disqualification of proposals as further explained in the Apr 2016 RFP.

The Apr 2016 RFP requires submittal of a proposal responsive to the RFP and containing data at a level sufficient for KyMEA to screen alternatives to determine if the proposal is reasonably susceptible of being accepted for award based upon the evaluation factors set out in the Apr 2016 RFP, pursuant to the competitive negotiation provisions of KRS 45A.370. Questions regarding the Apr 2016 RFP must be submitted by email no later than 2 pm EDT on May 12, 2016, 2016.  The Agency will receive proposals by email from interested proposers no later than 2 pm EDT on May 19, 2016.  

